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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 2:00 PM
To: Hyma Vedula
Cc: Keino Young
Subject: RE: Docket No. 100426-WS

Good afternoon Hyma, 
 
Per your request we will return confidential 02393-11 in Docket 100426-WS to its source. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Angela Charles 
 
 
From: Hyma Vedula  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 12:47 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Subject: Docket No. 100426-WS 
 
Angela 
 
Since Document No. 02393-11 is declassified, please send it to the company. 
 
Thank you 
 
 

Hymavathi Vedula 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Public Utility Analyst II 
Bureau of Auditing 
Hvedula@psc.state.fl.us 
Tel: (850) 413-6477 
Fax:(850) 413-6478 
  
Please Note:  Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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